
 

 

Watering Restrictions Lifted 

Wellborn Special Utility District is pleased to announce that the Drought Contingency Plan is no 
longer in effect as of 12:00 pm November 1, 2022.  All watering restrictions are canceled and 
customers may resume non-essential water use as needed.   

Please remember that water is a precious and limited resource - all customers are encouraged to 
continue practicing water conservation wherever possible.  The District would like to thank you for 
your cooperation in ensuring the availability of water during this unprecedented summer. 

 


